From: Neil Duffield

Sent: 06 June 2018 08:20

To: ‘Hilary Saunders'

Subject: Hill View barn Staintondale E11350-19 Nymnp holiday use 06-06-18

Morning Hilary,

We have just in the last few days submitted an application for the above new house.
As discussed it is for ‘Local Needs Occupancy’, the client has raised the question of Holiday Use.

| had thought that would be within the approval but do | need to mention it in the description?
| know that it currently has Holiday Use.

Thanks
Neil
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The information contained in this email is intended only for the person or entity to whom it is addressed and may
contain confidential and/or privileged material. If you have received this email in error please note that any review,
retransmission, copying, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon its contents is
prohibited. If you are not an intended recipient please delete the material from any computer that may have it and
contact BHD Partnership IT Personnel on 01947 829317, thank you for your co-operation.

The contents of an attachment to this email may contain software viruses which could damage your computer system.
We cannot accept liability for any damage which you sustain as a result of software viruses, you should carry out your
own virus checks before opening any attachment.
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